
	 In light of the massive devastation brought about by Typhoon Ondoy to Metro 

Manila and 27 other provinces, we are offering a 50 percent discount on premium 

counterpart subsidy of local government units for the continued coverage of 

indigent families in their respective areas of jurisdiction.

	 Cities and LGUs from first, second and third class municipalities may avail of 

the P300.00 premium rate from the  regular rate of P600.00 per enrolled indigent 

family. On the other hand, the premium rate for indigent families in fourth, fifth 

and sixth class LGUs will be at P120.00 from the regular rate of P240.00 under the 

fourth year implementation of the Sponsored Program. Under these schemes, 

the capitation payment for the implementation of the Outpatient Consultation 

and Diagnostic Benefit Package (OPB) is at P150.00 per family.

	 Interested local chief executives in areas declared under state of calamity and 

private corporate sponsors may get in touch with the nearest PhilHealth office 

in their localities or may email the Marketing and Collections Department at 

wbacareza@philhealth.gov.ph for more details.
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